
HIGH COURT HEARING TOMORROW

QANTAS UPDATE
MAY 2023

The hearing will begin in the High Court tomorrow
in the ongoing case regarding Qantas' outsourcing.

As the largest and one of the most controversial
cases of illegal sackings in Australia, the High Court
has decided it is in the public interest to determine
once and for all whether Qantas breached the Fair
Work Act in outsourcing your jobs. 

If the High Court upholds the verdict of the Full
Federal Court, that Qantas breached the Fair Work
Act, the company will be responsible for the largest
case of illegal sackings in Australian history.

The case is now in the hands of the High Court, but
our legal team has mounted the strongest possible
case and we're putting everything behind this final
fight after two Federal Court judgements in our
favour.

ASK THE NEW CEO A
QUESTION

Click here and tell us what you'd
like to ask Vanessa Hudson

Send us a video of yourself asking a
question to our email
media@twu.com.au or by direct
message to our Facebook.

WATCH THE PRESS
CONFERENCE LIVE

Watch our press
conference from
Canberra at
9:15am AEST,
Tues 9 May, on
our Facebook.

We know this has been a long and difficult road for
members. Without your actions we would never
have come this far. 

We'll provide more updates after the hearings, but it
will likely be some time before the High Court
reaches a verdict.

While we wait for the judgement, use the link below
to submit a question to incoming CEO Vanessa
Hudson.

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT?

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TTVLTCL
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TTVLTCL
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TTVLTCL
https://www.facebook.com/TWUAus
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TTVLTCL
http://facebook.com/twuaus

